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A submission to the commission;
 

1. The council work restriction is 7am to 7 pm yet this facility wants to operate 6am to
 10 pm

2. There is already too many large trucks rumbling down Barry Avenue
3. To do a noise assessment of the truck noise impact in the middle of the day is

 ridiculous
4. Where are all these extra trucks going to park while waiting to offload. There is no

 parking in Hearne street. No doubt they will clog up other surrounding street like
 Anderson and Barry

Regards
Rob Leplaw
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